OUTRIGGERNAMES **3 NEW DIRECTORS**

Samuel Starratt, Ted Smith, Lorrin Thurston Chosen At Annual Meeting

Samuel Starratt, Ted Smith and Lorrin P. Thurston were elected to the board of directors of the Out-rigger Canoe Club at the annual meeting held Saturday afternoon on the club grounds to serve terms of three years.

They will fill the vacancies left by the expiration of terms of three directors this year. Starratt was reelected to the board while Smith and Thurston will take the places held by Henry Asch and Warren Dease, who did not stand for re-

election. A meeting of the new ably will be called this week by A meeting of the new board prob-Farrington, president of the R. club during the past year, for the election of new officers. Besides election of new officers. Besides Farrington, those who will continue on the new board are Dr. Paul With-ington, Allen McGuire, George Ar-mitage, J. P. Leebrick and George "Dad" Center. The officers of the club are elected by the board of

directors. In his annual report, Farrington outlined a proposal now under discussion with officials of the Territorial Hotel Co. for the exchange of a small strip of land on the ewa side of the club adjoining the hotel property for a strip on the beach

side of the club owned by the hotel company. that this exchange He explained contemplated the construction of new service quarters and a small pavilion in connection with which proper shelter would be provided proper shelter for the canoes.

This adjustment of land areas and This adjustment of land and reconstruction was tentative and not been

the final decision had ne reached, Farrington said. Balance in Treasur The treasurer reported a favorable balance in the treasury nothwithtreasury nothwithbalance in the treasury nothwith-standing expenditures of almost \$15,000 during the past year for new buildings, the funds for which had been provided in subscriptions by members and Honolulu business

houses. Reports were made by McGuire, secretary of the club, on the mem-bership: Starratt on the work of the house and grounds committee, and Leebrick on the work of the order

and entertainment committee.

Farrington urged that the mem-bership of the club be increased to 1000 men and 1000 women, the pres-ent men's membership being about 750. He said members of the club should begin to make definite plans now for the future of the club following the expiration of the present lease in 1937,